BOMBAY SCHOOL

Our Best Always

Wednesday 8th June 2016
Kotuitui: Years 5 and 6

Dear Whanau

Year 5 and 6 Camp

This year we will be attending Finlay Park Camp at Karapiro. This will be a summer
camp and it is booked for Tuesday 6th December to Friday 9th December.

M More detailed information will be provided as we get closer to this trip.
However, in order to help minimise the cost of this trip, we wanted to
provide families with the chance to start making payments early. These
can be done in small payments over a longer period of time.

At this stage we have an estimated cost of $200 per child. This will
cover accommodation, food, transport, and a range of fun activities.

If you would like to start making payments for camp please contact the office.

Kind Regards,

Kotuitui Team
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